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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Danica Aurelie Hartawan

“Successful people become great leaders when they learn to shift
the focus from themselves to others.”

From the many things I have learnt with my governing committee,
the lessons I value the most are the ones from my mentors,
members and school body. I believe, though, everyone says “SC is
always busy with documents and excels” and it might be true, from
those documents and excels, they were the pillar to our
collaboration. The weight we shared and carried was heavy but I am
proud we went through it successfully and together. I am so
grateful to have worked with such a dedicated and creative team in

the student council.
‘I have been in the student council for 4 years now and to say it has been the most rewarding and

developing experience is an understatement. These past years have been filled with countless memories,
achievements, and challenges and sometimes tears, I am immensely grateful for the opportunity to serve
as your president this year. I am thankful I was able to learn and grow with you and meet lifelong friends!
I hope we have been able to make a small impact in the school’s legacy.

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one in the school body: the staff for your
support and help, the deans for creating a creative environment, mentors for your amazing guidance and
of course the members for spending the last year with us. Your unwavering support, enthusiasm, and
dedication have been the driving force behind our accomplishments as a student council. Together, we
have organized successful events, initiated meaningful projects, and advocated for positive change within
our school community. Your passion for creating a better environment for all students has been truly
inspiring, and [ am honored to worked and befriended such an exceptional group of individuals who of
which I am amazed of in every single on of our very short, sometimes long wednesday meetings.

I would like to extend my gratitude to the entire student council team. Your commitment, hard work, and
collaboration from our 11 events have been the pillars of our success. Coming back from online meetings
and events for one was a challenge: the stage management for fairgrounds, logistics for YLC, presenting
in person for one is different. Thank you for the sweat and sometimes cries to create amazing
contributions to SC and the community. Each member has contributed their unique skills and
perspectives, allowing us to address various issues, amplify student voices, and make a lasting impact. I
am incredibly proud of what we have achieved together and the strong bonds we have formed throughout
our shared journey.

One thing I find valuable that I have learnt is the lesson of sticking together. Being in SC we are piled
with expectations from our peers and even teachers, we try our best but there are times where we are
just normal students who are also burdened with our subjects. The support, understanding and hard work
the members and mentors of SC has given to eachother is something I truly would admire and take with
me.

I am really proud of this SC batch and everything we managed to do. I am quoting Ms Mansha, one of our
mentors in saying: “Be the change.” Starting with yourself is the best way to make any change in our
school, or the world. Thank you everyone for making this SC year the most memorable one, and I hope
see you all soon.



STUDENT COUNCIL
MENTORS MESSAGE

Ms Mansha, Ms Ong, Coach Indra, Mr Jay

A new Academic Year represents a new set of opportunities, a lot of
learning events happening in the weeks to come and many chances to
collaborate and help each other into this growing process that we call life.

AY22-23 was indeed a period of transition from online to what we call ‘the
new normal’. With masks present and many procedures to follow, we
overcame challenges to bring to NH the best possible events to continue
forming the character and skills of our students in a safe environment.

Many may say that our
Student Council is actually
tough, that it takes a lot of
time, and it is true. It takes
a lot of time and effort to
create the brotherhood that
SC members have, the trust
on each other, the
improvement on their
communication channels,
the discussion of ideas and
design of outcomes to
succeed as an organization.

SC has already started to
warm up to achieve once
again high ends. We hope
you all are ready and
excited for this thrilling
Academic Year 23-24!

“Yesterday is history, tomorrow is a mystery, and today is a gift... that's
why they call it present”
- Master Oogway



NHXACE CUP

WRITTEN BY DAVID GUNAWAN

6-11 February 2023 marked the face-to-face return of NationalHigh's very own
sporting tournament, as the Student Council held the highly anticipated annual
NHxACE Cup. Serving as a platform for students across 13 schools in Jakarta to
demonstrate their talent in competitive sport and coordination, this year’s
event also incorporated e-sport sessions.

The games took place from 14.30 to 18.30 during weekdays and from 08.00 to
14.30 for Saturday’s finals. Two locations, the multi-purpose hall and stadium,

were utilised for the three competitive sports offered this year, Soccer,
Basketball and Volleyball. On the other hand, e-sport was exclusively held on
Saturday on the third floor.

The multi-purpose hall was packed with a
fittingly explosive atmosphere suited to the
high-intensity basketball and volleyball
games. Benches lined the sides of the court,
each packed with enthusiastic participants
supporting their friends to the point where
some were left without a seat. Endlessly
motivating their teams were the coaches:
explaining the strategy with a board,
ordering players to concentrate and
minimise mistakes, shouting desperately
requesting for points to be scored, even
stalling time. Spectators were no different in

clapping and cheering.

“The hype was unreal, it looked like the volleyball was going to hit the ground...
until a sliding knee and a punch flinged it upward,” a spectator remarked, “just
plain wonderful.” The atmosphere in the soccer stadium was no different with
all the sprints and tackles, key interceptions from defenders, or the occasional
player hitting the goalpost. Even the gamers were excited, screaming as they
narrowly missed defeat. Overall, everyone seemed to make the most out of the
first on-site NHXACE Cup in three years.

“Unity is strength... when there is teamwork and collaboration, wonderful
things can be achieved.” - Mattie Stepanek
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COMMUNITY WEEK 20-24/02/2024

WRITTEN BY DAVID NICHOLAS GUNAWAN

Drowning in an endless ocean of personal worries and academic pressure has led
some of us to forget the important things in life — the friendships we have built,
the enjoyments in doing little acts of kindness, a balance between fun and work.
Once in a while, it is necessary to reflect and rest. The Community Week held
between 20 and 24 February, 2023 aims to achieve just that: bringing smiles to the
struggling and more to the happy.
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The week started off with meaningful

activities on Game Monday. Loud chatters
filled the air of primary classrooms with
some students enthusiastically claiming
victory was theirs, circling chairs
rhythmically until the loud, funky tunes
came to an abrupt halt. Pulling off a
sitting pose without the guarantee of a
seat right behind, many chuckled as their
competitors were eliminated.

Teachers appeared to cherish the moment, recording whatever mishaps went on
in the game. In contrast, the secondary students were much less enthusiastic, yet
more cautious in strategy, hoping to be the silent underdog. Some students tried
to delay moving past a chair, vigilant of the pause button clicked in a moment’s
notice, whilst others extended their legs whenever the music stopped. The
laughter and smiles were only amplified when students came up with absurd hand
gestures, as they attempted to direct their friends in guessing the right word;
however, many seemed to mistranslate gestures into entirely different wordings
leading to complaints and heated discussions.



Meanwhile, during Care Tuesday, students flocked to the infra boards at the end of the
hallway with their friend groups. Placing their thoughts into writing compliments and
heartwarming messages, many spent the time to present their finest penmanship on a
pink heart-shaped post-it. Messages varied from long paragraphs of encouragement to
short quirky ones.

- Relay Wednesday was met with much more enthusiasm and sincerity. Classes went

' through the entire school in finding the right resources and personnel to complete a

~ set of challenges - asking subject facilitators for a selfie, gathering in the
amphitheatre for a silly photo, and even handing out biscuits to security guards and
janitorial staff around the corner. One thing was clear: chatters filled the classroom as
students brainstormed and thoughtfully planned out the details of their plan.

The atmosphere was much more palpable on Giving Thursday, as students came early in the
morning, anticipating small goodies from their best friends — be it jars of candy, chocolate chip
cookies, or teddy bears. Many loudly exclaimed their gratitude for receiving gifts, cautiously
counting the quantity received and looking through the cards figuring out their benevolent
senders, even rechecking to confirm.

The week ended on a high with The Gift In Feeling Friday, with students heading to school with
fresh looks and longing for the coming weekend. Sporting varying shades and hues of colours
from the visible spectrum, students courteously greeted teachers, responding to the occasional
questions about the choice of colour. However, this day highlighted the sad reality of the lack of
balance, proven by the abundance of blue and red, combined with the plain expression on many
students’ faces.

May this Community Week serve as a staunch reminder to value (moderate amounts of) rest and
enjoyment, no matter how busy one may be, and to reflect on what elements truly make them
who they are. After all, Charles Spurgeon famously said, “rest time is not wasted time, it is an
economy to gather fresh strength.”



FAIRGROUNDS 28/02/2024

WRITTEN BY DAVID NICHOLAS GUNAWAN
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Scouring through the food stalls and booths
against the backdrop of a dulcet voice singing
your favourite song, whilst waiting for your
turn to experience the feature attraction
seems all too familiar of an experience. The
Fairgrounds hosted last 25 February 2023
could not have emulated that relaxing mood
better, moreso with the introduction of a
horror scavenger hunt and laser war that set a
new benchmark for entertainment.

The event was unsurprisingly met with unrivalled enthusiasm from students
and participants: a long dragon-like line of queueing participants immediately

emerged as the school gates swung open at 13.00, eager to grab their hands on
game tickets.

The event was unsurprisingly met with
unrivalled enthusiasm from students and
participants: a long dragon-like line of
queueing participants immediately emerged
as the school gates swung open at 13.00,
eager to grab their hands on game tickets.

A sizeable number of participants flocked to
the mini arcade: their hands excitedly
switching between pulling the gears or
steering the wheel of the driving simulator.
Trying hard to confidently project their
sternest looks in imitating the dance screen,
some even blushed in embarrassment while
failing to synchronise their feet movement
with the dance screen in front of onlooking
friends. The rodeo bull also saw multiple
frightened faces holding on to the bull for
dear life, whilst laughter filled the slides of
the blue and yellow bouncy castle across.




Most participants went straight to the Star Wars-inspired
laser Galactic Wars, where screams amplified the darkened
cafeteria. An abrupt laughter burst out of children’s mouths,
celebrating the joy of hitting a classmate, only to turn into
frets and frowns being caught red-handed by another
opponent. The noises were much more extreme and blaring in
the third floor, where a Stranger Things-themed horror
scavenger hunt, ‘Welcome To The Upside Down’, gripped
participants in fear. Chasing through the cool, red-lighted
hallways was a figure with an ivory face and eccentric grin,
the Demogorgon, who sprinted and tapped participants with
authority as they scampered through the room to search for
any items of significance. Red handprints dotted the lockers
and whiteboard, invoking an additional sense of agony. The
prospect of being hunted down every now and then, tapped
twice to be shown the exit door, certainly challenged
participants in accomplishing their scavenger hunt.

The contrast was clearly showcased in the multi-purpose
hall, home to a stage and a jam-packed bazaar. Like
butterflies attracted to the sweet smell of nectar, large
waves of participants flocked through the narrow
passages in between tables, in pursuit of the best offers
for ice-cold beverages amidst the humidity, or small
goodies such as Pokemon cards. The background noise of
an electric guitar being strummed vigorously, combined
with the soft tone of keyboards and the sweet, vibrating
melody of a soloist made for the perfect day.

As a participant put it, “if there was one word to sum up Fairgrounds, it would be ‘fun’.” The
sight of friends embracing each other openly, their faces lit up with smiles, evoked an
irreplaceable warmth. After all, as Hellen Keller remarked, “Life is either a daring adventure or
nothing at all.”

To our sponsors,

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the following: Fruit Tea Sosro, Teh Botol
Sosro, United Bike, One Strike Arena, Golden Rama, Lazery, and Sushi Tei. We are very grateful
for your tremendous support throughout our event, Fairgrounds 2023. We are happy to relay
that the event proceeded smoothly and ended on a successful note.

We hope to see you again in the Student Council's
future events!

Regards,
The NationalHigh Student Council



STAFF APPRECIATION DAY
05/058/2024

WRITTEN BY CHELSEA SIANANDAR

Appreciation is the act of showing gratitude and recognising someone’s worth
as a person. On March 3, 2023, the Student Council took it upon themselves, on
behalf of the students, to express their appreciation for the teachers and staff.
From the familiar figures of our teachers to the janitorial staff to the security
staff, who are always ready to greet us every morning.

Preparation started early in the day, with SC members organising gifts and
snacks, editing videos, and putting the final touches on their posters.
Concealed as a ‘contact time’ meeting, teachers were oblivious to the surprise
waiting for them as they entered the auditorium.

As teachers settled into their seats, the event started with an inspirational
speech by the Student Council President, Danica Hartawan. Soon after, the
lights dimmed, showing the compilation video filled with students expressing
their thanks and well wishes.

That was followed by impressive performances from Quisha Acabado, Alika
Tirtawisata, and Kiera Yasa. Teachers sang along to the catchy melodies, taking
photos and pulling out their phones to record the momentous performance.

Finally, the teachers were met with the grand finale, a specially curated
performance from the music teacher, Mr Dhodi, and his band. The energetic
tunes filled the audience with vigor, ending the event with a bang.

Keeping with the tradition of providing teachers with an afternoon snack, JCO
donuts and numerous goodies were laid out by the stage. As teachers collected
their snacks, they were also handed their Staff Appreciation gifts—custom food
storage containers, which were versatile and useful in their daily lives.

As John F. Kennedy once said, ‘As we express our gratitude, we must never
forget that the highest form of appreciation is not to utter words, but to live by
e’
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PROM 08/04/2024

WRITTEN BY CHELSEA STANANDAR

On the 8th of April 2023, the Student Council hosted Prom for Y7-Y12 students. The aim being to
celebrate the accomplishments and achievements of the graduating Y12 students, the SC chose
the theme of ‘Floating Lights’.

Sticking to the ‘Tangled’ inspired theme,
the ballroom at Goodrich Hotel was
swathed in rich purple fabrics and
twinkling lights. Outside the ballroom,
participants were greeted with a
message board, allowing them to leave
messages and well wishes for the
commencing and graduating batch.
Inside, two swirling staircases led
upstairs to a balcony, where an
elaborate buffet was laid out for
students to enjoy.

At 6:00 pm, the doors opened to allow the excited participants to enter the whimsical setting.
Everyone was dressed to impress, from regal dresses to elegant tuxedos. Excited chatter filled the
room, melding with the beautiful music playing in the background. As everyone chose their seats at
the long table, decorated with flowers and candles, the light dimmed, signalling the official start of
the event.

After a warm welcome from the Student Council, participants
were free to mingle and enjoy their time. Many chose to enjoy
the free amenities provided, such as the photo booth, where
they could capture precious memories of this magical evening.
Participants were also encouraged to vote for the winners of
the following awards: Prom King & Queen, Best Bromance, Best
Dress, and Best Suit.

As everyone settled down, the winners of the long-awaited
awards were announced. From the beautiful outfits of Gracelyn
Atmadja and Joshua Sundojo to the Best Bromance winners,
Denzel Mardjuki and Stuart Tioniwar. Every award was met with
great applause and much cheerful laughter.

Finally, the long-awaited winners of the Prom King & Queen
were announced. The winners, Callista Gandha and Viggo Sugih
were presented with matching crowns and sashes.

As the night grew old, many of NationalHigh’s talented students stepped up to perform songs and
duets, accompanied by instruments, signaling the perfect end to the evening.

As Rapunzel from the Tangled movie once said, this was indeed the ‘Best Day Ever’. As Hook Hand
from Tangled once said, ‘Go, live your dream’. All the best to the graduating and commencing batch of
2023!
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YLC 27-29/07/2024

On the 27-29th of July, the Student Council held its first Young Leaders Convention since 2019. YLC is a very
special event as it not only marks the beginning of the new Y7s secondary life where they are given the
opportunity to build character and develop their leadership skills, but also the last event of the 14th Batch of
Student Council.

Before the D-Day, the Organising Committee
must arrive at the accommodation 1 day before in
order to set up and dry run some of the activities
before the Y7 students come. Although the event
ran for only 3 days, it was filled with back to back
activities and most of the students and OC lost
their voices from the cheers. However, we
believe that most people would agree that the
trip, indeed carried a learning value for everyone,
also a very worthwhile and successful journey.

On the first day, students are welcomed with enthusiastic cheers and icebreakers 1 into 4 different
Fams. Throughout the event, they will have to work together in their Fams to accomplish the activities.This is
followed by a fun Tie-Dye activity where students decorate their own T-Shirts. The students are introduced to
the first YLC dance by the SCDC committee for their final performance during Finale Night. Later on in the day,
they had their first TDG (Team-Designed Games) which were a series of games such as water balloon pass and
marble pass played on the field. Students now have to work together as a team in their Fams to make up their
own games for TDG 2 using the materials provided, which will be played by the other Fams. The night ended with
a mellow campfire session where students gathered together with the OC to reminisce and eat lots of yummy
food like smores, roasted corn, and many more.

The second day started with morning stretching led by the OCs
to get everybody ready for the day. The Student Council prepared
a scavenger hunt for the students to play in their Fams which is
followed by playing the TDG 2 games they planned the day
before. After a short break, the students continued to learn their
second Mass Dance and played a very thrilling TDG 3 (Water
Games). These games consisted of a water relay where Fams
compete to get the most points for a snack auction, and most
excitingly a Slip & Slide. Now that the students are swamped and
tired, they wash up and get ready for Finale Night. This was the
most awaited night as the OC decorated the Meeting Room with
LED lights and balloons for one last party before the event ends.

Everyone had a great and memorable time singing and dancing
throughout the night.

On the last day, the students gather for one final Mass Dance and time with their Fams before packing up and
leaving. Our President, Danica, gave a farewell speech and presented a final recap video of the whole trip which
lit up the students' faces.

Overall, the event was very successful and it made us happy to see so many smiling faces at the end of the trip.
Not only the Y7s but the OC also learned the importance of teamwork and communication in this trip, as it is far
more difficult to plan an event of this size as one might imagine. Thus, we are all grateful this trip happened and
we believe that everyone could learn from it.

“We talk a lot about hope, helping, and teamwork. Our whole message is that we are more powerful
together.”
— Victoria Osteen
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SELECTION CAMP 12/08/2024

WRITTEN BY YU YONG EN

At this year’s Selection Camp, the applicants
were divided into “Committees” with
assigned committee heads to lead them in
the Hands-On Activity. Their task was to
design a 15-minute game with the things
inside the boxes given to them. Each
committee was given a box containing
different materials to design their games.
They were given a total of 30 minutes to
brainstorm the game and to set it up in the
MPH. Each committee will play the games
made by the other committee members and a
surprise challenge was given to them: to
make a 1-minute summary video of their
game. The goal of this is to put the
committee heads’ leadership skills to the test
and to observe the applicants’ collaboration

and communication skills.

After the Hands-On Activity, the interviews and deliberation of applicants were conducted,
where the new President, previous Governing Committee, and SC Mentors evaluated the
suitability of each applicant based on the positions they applied for. After a thorough
process of discussion and tough assessment of each candidate, the selection committee
decided on the incoming 15th Batch members.

Although some applicants were not able to
make it in the Student Council this year, we
encourage everyone to still keep volunteering
for our events and welcome them to try again
next year. Thank you to everyone who applied
this year, and congratulations to the 15th
Batch of Student Council! We are so excited to
work with you this year!

“A leader is one who knows the way, goes the way, and shows the way.”
-John Maxwell
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COMM HEADS MESSAGE

DEANDRA WINARTA, COMMITTEE 1 DEPUTY CHAIR

One key aspect we have realized as a part of the Student
Council is the significance of organization and planning. The
responsibility of coordinating various tasks such as
promoting,making financial statements, and event scheduling,
has emphasized the importance of meticulous planning and
attention to detail. By creating timelines, delegating
responsibilities, and setting achievable goals, we have been
able to execute events smoothly and efficiently. This
experience has taught us the value of being proactive and
staying organized, as it enables the committee to work
cohesively towards our common objectives.

Inevitably, obstacles arise durin
unexpected logistical issues
committee. However, we \
challenges with a pos
solutions and fos
committee. Thi
not only
our co

'TEE 2 CHAIR

ir, The Student Council has given us the
portunity to have worked on two thrilling
vents, The Hideaway and NHXACE Cup 2023.

yurse, the transition from HBL to offline SC work was
r from seamless and put us through multiple hardships
over this academic year. The task of rediscovering all of

the traditional SC norms and ground rules of annual
events (which were highly unfamiliar to most of us) had
been the biggest challenge. However, our committee and
SC as a whole, still persevered nonetheless, and it was all
worth it.

We were able to grasp and learn the importance of proper
leadership, teamwork and time management, whilst
making new meaningful connections and friendships at
the same time. So we can easily say that this journey full
l @ of twists and turns will always place our committee in a
special place in our hearts. And as we embark on a new

- academic year, we are excited to have another insightful
and enjoyable experience in the Student Council. See you
sdén!



COMM HEADS® MESSAGE

SARAH TANUYANTI, COMMITTEE 3 CHAIR

Looking back, my year at SC has taught me so many valuable lessons not
only in terms of leadership, but also in my journey of self-improvement.

As the Committee Chair of Comm 3, the biggest thing learnt is the
importance of humility. As someone who had two years of SC experience,
I was quite sure that going into the new academic year, I would be able to
tackle any doubt or confusion my members had. But unsurprisingly, I was
humbled by the instant attack of questions during my first event, Be
Yourself Week. What's the process to get a financial form approved? How
do you write up Admin Instructions? As I've been in their shoes before, I
knew how confusing it is as an SC member in your first and even second
year. But what I forgot to anticipate was how I was going to help them
with things that I didn’t know how to do myself: sometimes, I was more
lost than they were. But by asking many questions myself to Gov Comm
and SC mentors, I realised that being a Committee Chair was an
opportunity for me to learn new things myself. Of course, I would have
not been able to make the most out of this experience without staying
humble and keeping an open mind.

.

Another thing that SC has instilled in me is compassion; compassion for the students you serve, the mentors
you learn from, and of course, the members you work with. For me, this has given me a drive to give my best
for the students’ enjoyment, an eagerness to learn from those with more experience, and a love for doing SC
work when I have my members with me. Without it, the year would never have been as memorable as it has
been for me, gaining new experiences and friends along the way.

All in all, the year has made me greatly appreciate all the things I've been through, whether it be the good or
the bad, learning tremendously from everything and everyone this year.

CALLISTA GHANDA, COMMITTEE 2 CHAIR

SC is no easy journey, but is it worth it? Yes, it is. SC has taught me
so many lessons, from communication to organizing events. As a
Committee Head for Comm 4, and only having 8 members, its no easy
task to hold 3 events for the school year.

When I first started SC, everything was still online, very different
from what it is now. I had to adapt to sudden changes from being a
member to a Committee Head in a year, with no experience of
leading the organization of offline events. That is one of the biggest
things SC has taught me: Adaptability.

I was in shock of what it takes to organize events, from proposals to
financial updates. I had minimal experience yet I strive to broaden
my knowledge while asking advice from Gov Comm and SC Mentors.

All in all, SC has been a wonderful experience. I was able to learn so
many new things and I am grateful for everything I have been
through alongside all the SC members.
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Financial Report

Semester 1 and 2 Events

Ewvent

Revenue (IDR)

Expenses (IDR)

Lt Funds

Rp181,600,000

Be Yourself Week

Rp968,328

Hideaway

Rp15,280,000

Rp6,000,000

Merchandise

Rp20,700,000

Rp12,680,000

Into Santaland

Rp43,904 299

Rp18,954,701

Field Day

Rp1,239,740

NHXAceCup

Rp59,116,000

Rpd7,714 742

Community Week

Rp16,000,000

Rp10,625,000

Fairgrounds

Rp127,130,000

Rpo8,277 477

Staff Appreciation Day - Rp8.,474 847
Prom Rp62,350,000 Rp62,179,158
Pad Dispenser - Rp356,300

YLC (Young Leaders Convention)

Rp48,641,122

Miscellaneous Rp5,750,000
Balance Rp362,721,128

Mation Building Funds
Event Total Credit (IM) Total Debit (OUT)
C/f Funds Rp15,322,902 -
Hideaway Rp400,000 -
Merchandise REp3,000,000 -
MNHXAce Cup Rp1,710,189 -
Community Week Rp5,375,000 -
Fairgrounds Rp5,375,000 -

YLC

Rp15,000,000

Balance

Hpd6,183,091
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15th Batch Namelist

President Vice-President

Sarah Tanuyanti (Y111) Denzel Edward Mardjuki (Y11P)

Secretary
Callista Caylee Gandha (Y111)

Committee 1 Chair

Committee 2 Chair
Kirra Lynn Gosal (Y10G)

Charline Tandinova (Y10G)

Committee 1 Deputy Chair

Committee 2 Deputy Chair
Dylan Michael Jaya (Y10G)

Aaron Kurniawan (Y10E)

Operations Vice-Chair 1

Operations Vice-Chair 2

Operations Vice-Chair 1

Operations Vice-Chair 2

Alika Tirtawisata (Y9G)

Benjamin Halim (Y11P)

Madeleine Hendarto (Y11P)

Jayden Leo (Y9G)

Human Resource Vice-Chair 1

Human Resource Vice-Chair
2

Human Resource Vice-Chair 1

Human Resource Vice-Chair 2

Ndo Jamila Marione Eynga (Y111)

Abraham Susanto (Y8P)

Feyola Anamori (Y10E)

Catherine Olivia Santoso (Y10E)

Finance & Logistics Vice-Chair 1

Finance & Logistics
Vice-Chair 2

Finance & Logistics Vice-Chair
1

Finance & Logistics Vice-Chair 2

Egan Luhur (Y9G)

c h Faith Li (YOE)

Public Relations & Marketing

Public Relations & Marketing

Matthew Soh (Y11P)

Morgan Kurniawan (Y8P)

Public Relations & Marketing

Public Relations & Marketing
Vice-Chair 1 Vice-Chair 2 Vice-Chair 1 Vice-Chair 2
Chloe Danu (Y10E) Hillary Yap (Y8P) Emily Setiadi (Y8I) Gwen Soedijono (Y9G)
Committee 3 Chair Committee 4 Chair
Kyle Hendrasono (Y10G) Maddison Kurniawan (Y 10G)
Committee 4 Deputy Chair
Committee 3 Deputy Chair

Jasmine Haditono (Y9E)

Jessica Yennatha (Y9E)

Operations Vice-Chair 1

Operations Vice-Chair 2

Elaine Humato (Y9E)

Maxwell Prajogo (Y11l)

Human Resource Vice-Chair 1

Human Resource
Vice-Chair 2

Operations Vice-Chair 1

Operations Vice-Chair 2

Kirsten Sheina Susilo (Y10G)

Trevor Ng Tan (Y10G)

Human Resource Vice-Chair 1

Human Resource Vice-Chair 2

Sienna Gunawan (Y10E)

Marianne Claire Alcantar (Y9T)

Evangeline Pranoto (Y11P)

Jade Wennas (Y8FP)

Finance & Logistics
Vice-Chair 1

Finance & Logistics
Vice-Chair 2

Kief Felizio Kurniawan (Y9G)

Valerie Atmaja (Y10G)

Public Relations & Marketing
Vice-Chair 1

Public Relations &
Marketing Vice-Chair 2

Ashley Budiman (Y11P)

Diandra Tirta (YSP)

Finance & Logistics Vice-Chair 1

Finance & Logistics Vice-Chair 2

Aaron Surya Liem (Y11P)

Angelee Prajogo (Y9E)

Public Relations & Marketing
Vice-Chair 1

Public Relations & Marketing
Vice-Chair 2

Mu En Yu (Y9G)

Chalisa Yingwattanathaworn (Y10E)

Congratulations to the 15th Batch of Student Council, we
are excited to see what is to come !! See you soon!
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Thank you for all your
support and for making
this a memorable year!!

We’'ll miss you.

—14th Batch Gov Comm

l@' nationalhighsc

e studentcouncil@nh.piagetacademy.org
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